
 
 

 

January 11, 2023 
 
Tara Sanders 
c/o Holsinger Law, LLC, 1800 Glenarm Place, Ste. 500 
Denver, CO  80202 

RE: Decision Notification for PL20210004 

Dear Applicant, 
 
 
 
 
 

On January 03, 2023, the Board of County Commissioners voted to Deny application number 
PL20210004. This decision is able to be appealed to the District Court. 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (970) 879-2704 
or via email at agoldich@co.routt.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Alan Goldich, Senior Planner 
Routt County Planning Department 


